
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 136 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO EXHIBITION OF EXOTIC ANIMALS IN 

CIRCUSES AND EXHIBITION OF CETACEANS IN NEW 

SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 15 November 2019 

 

 



I agree that wild animals should not be kept in cages and taken around our country to be 
displayed performing for audiences. This is unnatural and very harmful to these animals and 
should be stopped. Please consider my submission.  
Thank you, 

 




